
Elstree Tots and Scholars Nursery and Preschool 

Newsletter July/August 2019

Welcome to TAS Elstree  - 

We would like to wish a warm welcome to all the new children and families that
have joined Tots and Scholars this month.  

A reminder to all parents to please sign the children’s
register in/out. This is a safeguarding matter.

Care home upcoming visits

2nd July – Garden Party

29th July – Painting 

1st August – Acting out a famous 
story

 

Senco in the nursery

If you have any worries about your
child’s speech and development please
speak to a member of staff and we will

be glad to direct and support you as
much as we can. 

The BECC Childrens
Centre,Borehamwood runs a Speech

and Language class every week.

Fathers day 
It was so good to see so many fathers at our fathers day

event, joining in with Shaun’s sports day session and staying for
a lovely afternoon picnic in the sun. The children had a great

time. 



                    

  

       
Reminder of Messy play - 

2nd July

Just a reminder that 
tomorrow is our messy 

play/fun day – parents are 
welcome to join us from 

10am – 11.30am

We hope to see you all 
there 

 

 
    

Graduation

On the 14th of August we will be holding our
children’s graduation for all the children moving

to their big schools in September from our
toddler room.

This will be held from 4-6pm – parents of the
children graduating are welcome to attend

   

 Recommend us to a friend!

We believe that the best advertising
comes from our TAS families.

Therefore we would like to show our
appreciation and offer you a

 10% discount 
on the following month’s bill each time

when someone new is recommended by
you and starts at TAS.

Important dates for your diary

In addition to bank holidays the nursery will be closed on the following:

Monday 30th of September, Tuesday 1st of October, Wednesday 9th of
October, Monday the 14th and the 21st of October. 

We will be finishing for the Christmas break on Friday the 20th of
December but will be open for fun Christmas activities on Monday the

23rd of December from 9am – 3pm. 
We will be reopening for the new year on January the 6th 2020.

     

Bank Holiday

Please remember we are shut on Monday
the 26th of August as this day is a bank

holidays. 
 

Gentle Reminder 
Please could all parents please remember to apply their children’s 

suncream before bringing them into TAS and to also make sure 
they bring in a sun hat with their name written inside.

Parents engagement

A s many of you may know, our doors are always 
open for parents to spend time in our nursery. 

Therefore, if any of you, including new parents
 would like to come and read a book, join in a messy 

play session, teaching time, phonics sessions or 
talking to the children about your profession then 

please don’t hesitate to talk to us to arrange a 
suitable time.


